
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Tuesday 3rd July 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We will be using permanent markers to create keyrings in the coming weeks.  As these will be 

difficult to get out of uniform, we are asking for an old top to be provided in their bags that we 

can ask them to get out and put on for when we use these.  It will be useful to keep these in 

school for the next few weeks as they may need them more than once and over a couple of days.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Butler    Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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